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The Federal Court in Puerto Rico issued an Order extending their Court closures and continuing in-
person proceedings until Monday, July 6, 2020. Judges are to continue monitoring the cases and use
teleconferences in some instances. Unlike the previous Order which specifically mentioned a
foreclosure moratorium until May 30, 2020, the new Order does not specifically reference an
extension to foreclosure cases.

Similarly, the State Court remains closed to the public and the staff continues to work remotely. This
results in a delay in moving eligible cases forward and prevents us from re-scheduling and performing
sales until the Courts officially re-open to the public.

As for Government agencies, the Governor advised in his 1 p.m. speech that the Agencies were
continuing with the re-opening plan. While we know the plan is to work towards re-opening, specific
details for implementation remain unclear.

We will continue to provide updates as they become available.
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